
 
 

Important Notice to our Customers 
 
 

Product Change Notice #: VI20250325 Date: March 25, 2025 
 
 
To Our Valued Customer: 
The purpose of this notice is to rescind PCN#: VI20250121 dated 1/21/25. The products identified in the 1/21/25 
notice as EOL will continue to be available.  

 
Products: 
DCM3623T75X1380T00 
DCM3623T75X1380M00 

 
Actions Required: 
Customers should make note of the change and contact Product Management with any questions or concerns. 

 
Company contact for technical questions: 
Product Management Vicor Corporation 
25 Frontage Road 
Andover, MA 
Phone: (978) 470-2900 
rthompson@vicr.com 
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